November 2015 Minutes for Rough Riders
Secretaries Report from last month Read by Ann	
Treasurers Report from last month Read by Ruth
$ Cash
$	Savings
[bookmark: _GoBack]$	Checking

Spending for Month
$ 308 for insurance

Old business
Gun Raffle money turned in to Dick/Ruth.
Ann nominated Ruth to get a gift going for Marie who had a stroke.
RCU stuff is rolling just waiting on Erica from there. Maps from Russ…he would like to know of any changes that need to be made. Membership fees need payment. Ruth did pay for what she had thus far. Kurt will work on getting minutes on Face book page. Raffle tickets will be paid for by Kurt at next CVSO meeting. Kurt will work on getting smaller stickers made up that have website and Face book page on it.

New Business
Trail signing needs to be brought to Woody. He has all signage. Trail pass should be done sooner than later please. Club dues for our club…sooner than later again. Please turn in any hours you work so club gets credit. Kurt will check to see if the club can get credit for administrative hours to get credit for it. Keep Kurt updated for trail signs. Remember if anyone needs help there is help available. Ruth brought up to do the land owner $10 chamber dollars and it was approved again by the club, so Ruth will get these taken care of and Ann will get her labels made up. Ann brought up to have sweatshirts/t-shirts done up again for the club. Kurt will work on this and let us know in the near future.
Next meeting is at Ojibwa on Dec. 14. Clyde made it the point that Larry Schemenauer is a member of the club.
Plow brought up to do Xmas party for Dec meeting. Club decided to do pizza at the meeting on the 14th that is being held at Ojibwa. Ruth took care of making these arrangements. 
Gun raffle drawing was done and Steve Mayer won! Woody will take care of letting Steve know and make arrangements with him to get him the gun.

CVSO Meeting
Club loved the banner that Gaber Signs made up for Brandy. Looking for kids 12-21 for youth part of club. Budweiser trail bridge is 100% approved. Clyde’s bridge was approved for an 80/20 stewardship grant. Still need land owner approval. Budweiser bridge would most likely get started this fall. Have spots open on groomer for ads still if anyone wants to take part in this.CVSO wants calendar money turned in by Dec. Workshop coming up in Jan. Still need landowner approval from Meyer and McDonald. Print maps up like the ones from last year. Changes will be made before hand if need be. $90,600 funding from the state and county. Next CVSO meeting is at Crescent Bar on Nov 11. 


People in attendance for this meeting. 20
 Paid memberships this year.

.

